
FLAGLER TRUMP REPUBLICAN ASSEMBLY 
GENERAL MEMBER MEETING MINUTES 

MONDAY, 10/21/2024 
TIME: 6:30 P.M. 

 
Board Attendees:  Mike McElroy, President; David Valinski, Vice-President; Celeste 
Johnson, Treasurer (not present); Renee Wickowski, Secretary; Ed Danko, Public Relations 
Media Chair. 
 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:   Led by David Valinski 
 
 
PRAYER LED BY:   Led by Mike McElroy 
 
 
Welcome by the President:   All new visitors introduced themselves and were welcomed 
by all attendees. Elected public officials present: Ed Danko, Vice Mayor; Sharon Demers, 
State Committee Woman., current local candidates present were none. 
 
Minutes of Prior Meeting:   The prior minutes are posted on the website. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report:    No deposits.  Expenses were $104.09 for pizza, ice and soda.  
Balance as of 09/30/2024 is $4,028.62; Celeste Johnson, Treasurer.   
 
 
Trump Report:   Joe spoke about a rally that had been held this past week with a really 
great turnout.  Sunday we will be holding a Trump Train car rally.   Meet at 1:15PM at the 
court house. Car rally to begin at 2pm.  Saturday Trump rally at Home Depot, Palm Coast 
Pkwy and Boulder Rock.    
 
 
Guest Speaker:    Dr. Peck was the guest speaker and she spoke about Amendment #4.   
 

 
 
President’s Remarks:   None 
 
David Valinski, Vice-President:   None 
 
 
Ed Danko, Public Relations Media Chair:   Ed encouraged everyone to vote NO on city 
charter #1 “Alfin Bonds”.   

 
 



NEW BUSINESS:  Announcement of the annual Christmas Party. Tickets on sale now for 
$40 per person through November 29th.   Also, November 18th will be the election for new 
board members.  
 
 
Old Business:    None 
 
 
Next General Meeting:   
To be held on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the VFW, Palm Coast, FL. 
 
Reminder:  Bring a friend to our next meeting. Also, the membership fee to join the FTRA 
is $30 per person or $50 per couple.   
 
Adjournment: 
There being no further business to come before the membership, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:35 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Renee Wickowski, Secretary 


